
 

 

 

 

Chamber News  

Update 

September 9, 2015 

 

 
Business  

After Hours  
Mark your calendars! 

 

 

 

Thursday,  

September 24, 2015 

Mini -Trade Show 
hosted by 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

4:00 pm - 7:30 pm 

(for the registration see page 3) 

 

 
 

Small Business Week 

October 19th to 23rd 
mark your calendar for 

Evening of Excellence 
Awards the finale to 

SBW on Thursday,     

October 22nd, 2015 
(more details to come in  

the September Newsletter) 

 

 

Yes, we are moving 

Downtown!!!! Watch 

for details of our Grand 

Opening in October. 

The Young Professionals invite              

all Chamber members to join  

them for a networking dinner at  

The Minerôs Son!   

 

Please RSVP to Patti at the     

Chamber office, 705-472-8480     

or click here to email now,            

so we can make reservations. 

Meet the Candidates in the Federal Election  
 

We invite all members to attend the  
Meet the Candidates Event & Debate.   

 

     Mark your calendars for 
Tuesday, September 29, 2015  

  at the Capitol Centre   
 

Meet the Candidates between 6:00 pm and 6:45 pm one-on-one and then we go 
LIVE on TV Cogeco at 7:00 pm sharp in the theatre.  Members will have the        

opportunity next week to submit questions for the event in advance that will be a 
part of the panel questions during the event.   

 

Since we are live, there will be no opportunity for the audience to ask questions 
ÆÒÏÍ ÔÈÅ ÆÌÏÏÒȠ ÈÏ×ÅÖÅÒȟ ÉÆ ÔÈÅÙ ÁÒÅ ÎÏÔ ÍÅÍÂÅÒÓ ÔÈÁÔ ÄÉÄÎȭÔ ÈÁÖÅ ÔÈÅ ÏÐÐÏÒÔÕÎÉÔÙ 

to submit questions in advance through our survey, the audience may submit 
questions in writing before going live at 7:00 pm.   Audience written questions 

submitted the evening of the event will only be allowed, if time permits near the 
ÅÎÄ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÅÖÅÎÔ ÁÎÄ ÐÒÉÏÒ ÔÏ ÃÁÎÄÉÄÁÔÅÓȭ ÆÉÎÁÌ ÒÅÍÁÒËÓ ÏÎ ÓÔÁÇÅȢ 

We are moving! 
 

After 29 years of operating and managing the    

Regional Tourist Information Centre and Dionne 

Quints Museum at 1375 Seymour Street at Hwy 

11/17, the North Bay & District Chamber of  

Commerce will be moving to the downtown core. 

This is a very positive move for the Chamber.   

The Chamber has strategically re-focussed its   

efforts, this year, to enhance  advocacy, connec-

tions, growth and value to our members.  As such 

our current operation has evolved.  Over the years, 

we have seen a steady decrease in the number of 

visitors to the Centre and Museum.  Recognizing 

the importance of tourism for the region, we have 

realized that with technology, travellers have an 

abundance of information at their fingertips.  The 

Chamber will continue to support tourism, but in a 

very different way.   
 

With the City of North Bay, we will continue to 

find an appropriate solution for the assets of the 

museum; and the valuable asset the City has in the 

property and building, having great potential for 

an alternate use.  The Chamber looks forward to 

serving the membership from our new location in 

the near future.    

You can submit your 
questions HERE.  

mailto:patricia@northbaychamber.com?subject=Dinner%20Club%20Miners%20Son%20September%2016
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FederalElection2015
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